
Ramsey County Bar Foundation
2020 Law Student Scholarship

In the spring of 2020, the Ramsey County Bar Foundation will award up to $6,000 in scholarship 
funds to a law student who attends a Minnesota law school and who is a member of a group 
traditionally under-represented in the legal profession (including race, ethnicity, national origin, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or disability) and who contributes meaningfully to 
diversity in his or her community. 

The applicant must be a current law student with a record of academic or professional achievement 
and must display leadership qualities through past work experience, community involvement or 
student activities.

To apply for the scholarship, submit a resume and a letter of interest. The letter should 
describe how you qualify for the scholarship and include the following information:

Name

Complete Address 

Phone Number 

Email Address

Law School

Anticipated Date of Graduation

The letter and resume should be sent as a single pdf attachment to Athena Hollins at 
ahollins@mnbars.org. Applications are due Friday, February 21, 2020.

Ramsey County Bar Foundation 
332 Minnesota Street, #W-710

St. Paul, MN 55101
612-278-6321      ahollins@mnbars.org


